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Date: Friday 12th February 2016 
 
Dear Neighbours, 
 
Hughenden Primary School would like to invite you to attend a drop in session taking place on Tuesday 15th 
March 2016 from 4:30 – 6:00pm to discuss our school expansion plans. The information desk will be 
located in the Conservatory and will run over the course of our parents evening.  
 
We are delighted to inform you that the initial plans for our proposed expansion have now gone through 
and we have finally gained approval for the go ahead. The first stages of our expansion are planning to 
start just after the Easter holidays. During the building work there may be disruptions around our local 
area. Therefore, the drop in session will provide the perfect opportunity to express any concerns you may 
have and get an indication of how the expansion may impact on you.  
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your patience and support. We will very much look forward to 
meeting you on Tuesday 15th March.   
 
If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you.  
 
Your sincerely  
 

 
Sarah Leighton 
Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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